Calendar Announcement
Opening to the Light: Weekly Meditations on Messages from Near-Death Experiences 

San Diego author Gary Guthrie will discuss and sign his new book, Opening to the Light, on Saturday, May 22nd at 1:00 pm at the La Jolla/Riford Library, 7555 Draper Avenue, La Jolla, CA. The author has taken a unique approach in this work by collecting 52 messages received from near death experiences throughout history and fashioning them into weekly meditations and affirmations, each designed to lead the reader closer to the Light that is within each of us. The public is invited to bring questions and comments for discussion. Details about the event are available from Beverly Brodsky at (619) 244-8495. Info about the book is available from the publisher at plowsharemedia.com.
